
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                         
 
 

 
                                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

You’re invited to join the Law 

Enforcement Exploring Program 

sponsored by the Hancock 

County Sheriff’s Office 
 

 

 

Dear Student, 

 

I invite you to become a member of the Hancock County Sheriff’s Office Exploring program.  The 

purpose of this program is to provide you with information about careers in all types of law 

enforcement, to answer any questions you may have regarding the profession, and to participate in 

hands-on projects demonstrating law enforcement principles.  This post will meet once a month. 

 

Our open house will be held on Tuesday, October 19th 6:30pm at the Hancock County Sheriff’s 

Office located at 200 W. Crawford Street, Findlay.  At this meeting we will acquaint you with the 

Exploring program and answer any questions you may have regarding the activities and information 

provided.  There will be an overview of the facilities and you may acquaint yourself with the different 

law enforcement divisions within the agency.  Your parents are welcome to attend this first meeting.   

 

Through this program students will be given hands on experience in crime scene investigation, 

patrol techniques, fingerprinting, K-9 handling, firearms handling and safety, how to conduct traffic 

stops, and more! 

 

If you have any questions, please the Exploring program contact Matt Crouch 

mlcrouch@co.hancock.oh.us  The Cost for the program is a $70 which provides general liability 

insurance.  An additional fee may be required for a Police Explorer uniform shirt.  

 

Exploring is a co-ed program open to students that are between the ages of 14 – 20 who have 

completed the eighth grade.   

 

Sincerely, 

Sheriff Michael Heldman 
Hancock County Sheriff.   
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